
ConocoPhillips Company 

3401 E. 30th Street 

Farmington, NM 87402

ConocoPhillips

Mr. William Tambekou January 6, 2017
Bureau of Land Management
Farmington Field Office 
6251 College Blvd.
Farmington, NM 87402

RE: Hubbell SRC 2 
API# 3004507141 
Sec. 30, T28N, R10W JAt* 09 201?
Lease: SF-078715 

Dear Mr. Tambekou:

On November 21,2016 a letter was received in regards to the Hubbell SRC 2 requesting information 
regarding the wells production status. A request for SI status for the subject well was submitted to 
the BLM on 1/5/2017 with the last known production date and volume.

If further details or information is needed regarding the above mentioned well please contact me at 
(505) 326-9837.

Sincerely,

Crystal Walker 
Regulatory Coordinator
505-326-9837


